
 

MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Wednesday, August 16, 2023 

Re: Civic Center Playground Project Purchase 

Utilizing funds through the American Rescue Plan Act, Parks and Recreation is recommending the 
purchase and installation of a Condor’s Retreat playground structure through Play & Park Structures 
of MO. This structure will be installed in the area just west of the Civic Center. 


